CHEROKEE NATION 

TAHLEQUAH HEAD START
Request for Bids:  Tahlequah Head Start

Bids for the Cherokee Nation Tahlequah Head Start are being posted to this public bid website on behalf of the construction management firm, Thompson Construction.  TERO Preference will apply to this project. All details are in included in a provided link.
Cherokee Nation is working in conjunction with Thompson Construction on the Tahlequah Head Start Project. Bids will be accepted from Indian and non-Indian owned companies. To receive Indian Preference, the company must be certified with the Tribal Employment Rights Office (TERO). The TERO Certification must be included in the bid submittal. All information is in the following link including the point of contact information at Thompson Construction for inquiries.

Please reference the below link for the project bid packages and scope description(s) Thompson has distributed. As stated, the bid due date will be 09/20/2023.

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/sfqoys2oufd8npmvuqdtx/h?rlkey=k6xfzjr5og051ylvl4njhomtz&dl=0
